
Gender Sensitization Committee 

Convenor: Dr. Roshni 

 

The Gender Sensitization Committee (GSC), in collaboration with the Internal Complaints 

Committee (ICC), organized an orientation workshop on 08 October 2024 at 11 AM in the 

multipurpose hall. Convened by Dr. Roshni, the session aimed to acquaint students with the 

ICC’s structure, grievance redressal mechanisms, and the GSC’s ongoing initiatives. Aligned 

with UGC’s Saksham guidelines, the workshop underscored the importance of fostering safe, 

inclusive spaces and promoting awareness on gender sensitivity and diversity. Dr. Monica 

Agarwal, ICC Convenor, also addressed the students, highlighting their rights and 

responsibilities in cultivating a respectful campus environment. Students were encouraged to 

join as GSC volunteers. The session concluded with a strong reaffirmation of Aryabhatta 

College’s zero-tolerance policy towards gender-based discrimination.





 
 

 



 
 


